Daily Announcements
October 23, 2019
 
Floor Hockey: Hey, Floor Hockey Club! Games this week are today (Wednesday) and tomorrow (Thursday). Teams 2, 3, and 6 play Wednesday. Teams 1,4,5, and 6 play Thursday! Don't forget to wear your team colors.
Math Club: Reminder! The 7th grade math help club is held on Wednesdays in Mrs. Gannon's room and on Thursdays in Mrs. Minnich's room. Stop by with a math question or to finish your homework. All are welcome!
STEM Club: STEM Club will be meeting today (Wednesday) after school from 2:45-3:20 PM in room 213.
Art Club: 6th grade Art club meets after school today (Wednesday) in Mrs. Hoffmann's room #52 for last names L through Z. Please see Mrs. Hoffmann if you have any questions.
Art Club: Attention all 6th-grade students. Every Tuesday and Thursday, the Math Club meets in Mrs. Barber's classroom, room 229 from dismissal to 3:20. If you want to get help with your homework or have a question about math, this is the club for you!
Best Buddies: 6th grade Best Buddy members who signed up outside room 103 or room 236 for our first event will meet tomorrow (Thursday) after school in the library from 2:45-3:30.
French Club: French club will meet tomorrow (Thursday) in room 139. Come to solve the scavenger hunt of French monuments and interesting facts. Enjoy French snacks and music. See you there.
Socktober: Hey people! Where are YOUR socks? On YOUR feet?! Children in our area need to keep their tootsies warm too this upcoming winter season! Don't forget to pick up a pair of fun or comfy socks this week or weekend and drop them off to your homeroom teacher. The HMS community rocked the socks last year and we know you can bring it again! You have 2 more days to get your donations in!
Ford Frenzy: Hey you! We need you! Join the Ford Frenzy club once a month after school with Ms. Gualtieri and your peers! Make posters and attend HMS games to cheer on your classmates. This is an opportunity to hang out with friends and meet new people! You can find a permission slip on the resource wall in the connecting corridor or visit the 7th-grade office
Bowling Club: Bowling Club will be starting on Thursday, November 7th!! Permission slips for Bowling Club can be found outside of Mrs. Lisowski's room 224 and Mrs. Datner's room 237! Please stop by and pick one up. They are due back by October 31st!
7th Grade Girls' Soccer: The 7th-grade girls' soccer played a hard-fought scrimmage against Valley Forge Middle School yesterday. Goals were scored by Brooklyn, Gabriella, Gracie, and Rian. An amazing performance was played by all.
H-Pride: The H-PRIDE incentive for the week is an H-Pride sticker that is sturdy enough for your water bottle. In order to receive this incentive, write your full name and homeroom teacher’s name on the back of your H-PRIDE card. Place your card in the bins located in the library. You will receive your sticker during homeroom within the week.
Found: Don't forget to stop by the general lost and found near the elevator on the 2nd floor to look for other lost items before it is cleared out at the end of the month.
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